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NOTICE TO CITIZENS

1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario L6M 3L1
Tel: 905-825-6000 • Toll Free: 1-866-4HALTON • TTY: 905-827-9833 • www.halton.ca

Municipality of Halton
The Regional

Appointed for a four year term, this group will advise and assist Halton Region in its 
delivery of a 211 service for Halton residents. 211 Service is the information and referral 
service that provides the public with simplified access to non-emergency community,
human and social services in Halton Region by assessing the needs of each 211 caller and 
linking them to the best available information and services.

Members Needed: 2 representatives from human and social service agencies
serving Halton 

Meetings: Quarterly and at any other time at the call of the Chair 

Contact: Kate Johnston, Manager of Customer Service Improvement Projects,
ext. 7230

Application forms are available on our website at www.halton.ca, or from the Office of the 
Regional Clerk, Halton Region, 1151 Bronte Road, Oakville during business hours from 
8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Completed application forms must be received at the Office of the 
Regional Clerk no later than February 16, 2007 at 4:30 p.m. Completed forms may be 
submitted on-line, by mail, or by fax to 905-825-8838.

Monica Wallenfels
Regional Clerk

Halton Regional Council invites you to help
make decisions and provide input as part of the

211 Halton Citizen Advisory Committee

New Deposit Return

for LCBO Bottles
Starting February 5, wine and liquor bottles (glass and plastic) and Tetra Paks® purchased 
from the LCBO and other beverage alcohol retailers in Otario, can be returned to The Beer 
Store. You will receive a 10¢ or 20¢ deposit per bottle, depending on the size of the bottle.

This new program is another way to increase the amount of bottles being recycled.  By 
returning bottles to The Beer Store you free up space in your Blue Box which means you'll 
have more room to recycle other materials around your home. Thank you for you participation.

Currently about 68 per cent of wine and liquour bottles
are diverted away from the landfill and are recycled
through the Blue Box. The Ontario government expects
that by the fifth year of the new deposit return program,
an additional 80 million bottles will be recycled.

For more information about the program or for a list
of your nearest The Beer Store locations, please visit
www.bagitback.ca.

Please note: Halton Region will still collect and
recycle LCBO containers placed in the Blue Box after February 5.
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Acton, Ontario 
Archie Braga

315 Queen St. E. Acton, 
Ont. L7J 1R1
519-853-4694

Chiropodist 
/ Foot Specialist

DEANNA WILSON B.Sc.,D.Ch.

Thompson Wellness Centre
25 Main Street North 
Acton, Ontario  L7J 1V9

519-853-3460

• Foot/Nail Care
• Sports Injuries

• Pediatrics
• Diabetic /Arthritic 

Foot Conditioning
•Custom Orthotics 

and Footwear
• Home visits

Coffee & Tea Shop

340 Queen St. Acton 519-853-8333

Couples Valentine’s Special

Chocolate Fondue 
$15

Reservations Required

Feb 10,Feb 14 ,Feb 17 6-9pm
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Large Assortment of Hand Crafted Chocolates & Cakes

Rockwood man...
Continued from page 12

oped to treat people suffering 
from  anemia associated with 
chronic renal failure, Aranesp 
(darbepoetin alfa) is classed 
as a potent form of EPO and 
poses a very serious danger 
to the health and welfare of 
a horse. 

The ORC says it realizes 
the reputation of horse racing 
in Ontario and the financial 
stability of the industry are 
on the line, and that the con-
fidence of racing participants, 
the wagering public and the 
public at large is at stake. 

Acton badminton ace 
strikes Gold in Florida

By Frances Niblock
Power and endurance 

helped Acton’s John Hunter 
and his badminton partner 
capture Gold and Silver 
medals at the U.S. Open 
Senior men’s badminton 
tournament in Florida ear-
lier this month.

Hunter and John Lee of 
Mississauga battled to Gold 
in the 40-plus category, with 
close wins over some of the 
best players for their age in 
the world. In the 45-plus 
category, Hunter/Lee “ran 
out of steam” and earned 
Silver.

Hunter, 49, is a retired 
Chrysler engineer who 
works with his wife’s cloth-
ing sales businesses and 
plays badminton three times 
a week.

He also coaches badmin-
ton on Monday nights at 
Acton High School, sharing 
his badminton skills with 
students, two of whom won 
the mixed doubles gold at 
the provincial high school 
championships last year.

“Badminton has taken 
me all over the place and 
somebody took time to start 
me off, so I thought I’d 
volunteer at the school,” 
Hunter said.

He began playing badmin-
ton as a pre-teen and credits 
early, good coaching with 
giving him solid skills. He 
played through high school, 
university and at club level 
until taking eight years off 
when his children were 
young.

In the Gold medal game 
in Florida, Hunter and Lee 
downed Pakistan and the 
United States to reach the 
final and face a team from 
Kitchener that they downed 

in three matches, 25-23, 21-
15 and 21-12. In the Silver 
medal game, Hunter said 
they ran out of steam and 
lost the final match 21-12.

Hunter said there were 
players over 80 at the com-
petition, something he likes 
to see as he plans to keep 
playing.

“It is a sport that you can 
actually play right until the 
end.

Although Hunter said he 
can hit as hard as he could in 
his 20s, playing three times 
a week allows him a day off 
in between to recover.

Hunter enjoys the competi-
tions, but he said badminton 
is fun, win or lose. 

“It is a very quick game, 
especially in doubles, it’s 
a lot of pounding the bird 
and I enjoy the aerobic 
workout.”

MEDAL WINNER: Acton’s John Hunter and his bad-
minton partner earned Gold and Silver metals at a mens’ 
senior open championship in Florida in January. – Frances 
Niblock photo


